COMHAIRLE CHONTAE ATHA CLIATH THEAS

SOUTH DUBLIN COUNTY COUNCIL
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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE (2)

MONDAY 27TH NOVEMBER, 2006
QUESTION NO. 24
Question:
Councillor K Warren
“To ask the Manager to outline what further works need to be completed in all roads in the Daletree Estate in Ballycullen before South Dublin County Council will take this Estate in charge, if he will identify a time frame involved before the Estate is taken in charge, the likely date that this will occur, and if he will make a statement on the matter?”
Reply:

House construction in Daletree Estate, Ballycullen was completed by Maplewood Homes Ltd.   The Council prepared and issued a list of outstanding remedial works to the developer and these works have been completed
Taking in charge drawings and schedules are being prepared at present and when they are completed Daletree Estate will be recommended for Taking in Charge. 

It is anticipated that this Estate will be taken in charge by mid 2007

The Building Control Section will continue to monitor this development until it is taken in charge. 
